Enclosure 1

Council Priority Funds — Application
(Page 2 of 2)

PRIORITY FUND INFORMATION — Completed by Applicant

Organization name Antler Lake Stewardship Committee

Address Antler Lake
Street and number Subdivision if rural
City or town Sherwood Park Province AB Postal code

Contact person

Telephone

Email address (optional)

Project type [ ] Event Project [ | Expense

Amount requested $ 2096.45

Brief description of request

To hire people with disabilities from the Robin Hood Association to pull noxious weeds for the
seniors of Antler Lake.

May 11, 2018
Print name Signature Date

Collection and use of personal information

Personal information is being collected under the authority of the Municipal Government Act (MGA) and the Freedom of
Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FOIP) and is managed in accordance with the provisions of FOIP. This information
will be used for the purpose of assessing your eligibility for Priority Funds. It may also be used by the Office of the Elected
Officials for statistical, research or training purposes, in order to improve the Priority Fund process. If you have any questions
about the collection and use of your personal information, contact the Access and Privacy Advisor, Strathcona County at 780-
464-8211.

Please remember to attach a proposed budget and request letter to this request.

Number of attached pages 2

EO 3513-B



rowell
Text Box
Enclosure 1

rowell
Rectangle

rowell
Rectangle

rowell
Rectangle

rowell
Rectangle

rowell
Rectangle

rowell
Rectangle

rowell
Rectangle


Senior Weed Pulling Project Budget

Expenses Amount
Robin Hood Association $2,028.53
Three pairs of garden gloves $67.92
Total $2,096.45
Revenue

Council Priority Funds $2,096.45
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Enclosure 1

Autler Lake
Stewardship Committee
@ . @
AntlerLakeSC@outlook.com
www.AntlerLakeSC.ca
May 11, 2018

Councillor Glen Lawrence, Ward 7
Strathcona County

2001 Sherwood Drive

Sherwood Park, AB T8A 3W7

Dear Councillor Lawrence,

On behalf of the Antler Lake Stewardship Committee (the ALSC), | wish to apply for Council Priority
Funds in the amount of $2,096.45. Last year, the ALSC piloted a weed removal project for the seniors
of Antler Lake, hiring people with disabilities from the Robin Hood Association. The project was a
success and we are now applying for funding to continue the project this year.

Antler Lake has many noxious weed species, including Common Tansy and Canada Thistle. The many
seniors in the area lack the physical ability to manage these weeds on their own. Our program last year
focused only on removing Common Tansy but this year we’d like to purchase strong gloves for those
we hire from the Robin Hood Association, so we can expand our services to pull any noxious weeds on
the seniors’ properties.

This program benefits the seniors of Antler Lake and provides welcome employment to people with
disabilities. Both parties would very much like our program to continue this year, as would the ALSC.

Thank you for your time in reviewing this request.

Sincerely,

President
Antler Lake Stewardship Committee
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